



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE


FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Racine Recall Committee Calls for Immediate Resignation of Speaker 
Robin Vos Following Damning Revelations by State Rep. Janel 

Brandtjen 

Union Grove, WI – April 29, 2024 – In light of the troubling revelations 
brought forth by State Representative Janel Brandtjen, the Racine Recall 
Committee firmly believes that Speaker Robin Vos must resign from his 
position immediately. The detailed exposure of his deep ties with the 
Chinese Communist Party (CCP) associated entities suggests a 
compromise that cannot be overlooked in our legislative leadership.


Representative Brandtjen’s press release dated today highlighted multiple 
instances of Speaker Vos’ engagement with CCP-linked organizations, 
including his sponsored trips to Wuhan and Copenhagen, which cast 
serious doubts on his allegiance and integrity. As Brandtjen aptly stated, 
“The most alarming demonstration of potential compromise occurred in 
2024 when Speaker Vos influenced the legislative process to obstruct 
AB269, a bill intended to restrict Chinese ownership of Wisconsin 
farmland. This decision poses a direct question about whose interests 
Speaker Vos truly represents.”


This behavior is unacceptable and poses a significant threat to the security 
and democratic values of Wisconsin. Any appearance of compromised 
behavior has no place in our state legislature, where representatives 
should uphold the highest standards of transparency and accountability.




Therefore, we, the Racine Recall Committee, not only support the 
movement to recall Speaker Robin Vos but also urge him to resign 
immediately to restore trust and integrity within our state governance. The 
evidence as presented by Representative Brandtjen is compelling and 
should prompt immediate action to ensure that our legislative body is free 
of foreign influences that conflict with American interests.


The people of Wisconsin deserve representatives who act solely in their 
interest, not those compromised by external, authoritarian influences. It is 
time for Speaker Vos to step down and allow for a restoration of trust and 
commitment to the constituents of Wisconsin.


For further information please reach out through the following channels:


	 •	 Website: racinerecall.org

	 •	 Phone: 262-427-6070

	 •	 Email: racinerecall@gmail.com



